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FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

Washington, D. C. 20554

OCT 162019

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Seoretary

CHANGE IN OFFICIAL MAILING ADDRESS FOR BROADCAST
STATION

Federal Communications Commission
Media Bureau
Audio Division
Washington, D. C. 20554

47 C.F.R. Section 1.5 requires a permittee/licensee to keep the Commission informed of any change
in mailing address in order that the station may be served documents or other official papers without
delay.

Only one mailing address can be maintained for each broadcast station.

Due to lack of space the mailing address cannot contain an individual name (unless the licensee is
an individual).

FCC 5072
February 1995

1. Licensee’s Name:

CALIFORNIA POLYTECHNIC STATE UNIVERSITY, SAN LUIS OBISPO

2. Street Address of Post Office Box:

KCPR-FM, JOURNALISM DEPARTMENT
1 GRAND AVE.

3. City, State, and ZIP Code:

SAN LUIS OBISPO, CA 93407

4. Call Sign and Type of Service:

KCPR, SAN LUIS OBISPO, CA NCE FM FACILITY ID 8324
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October 16, 2019

Marlene H. Dortch, Esq. Accepted / Fi11
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission CWT ‘i

445 12th Street, S.W. ULJI u 2019
Vashington, D.C. 20554 Federal Communications Comrnisn

ATTN: Media Bureau / Audio Division Office of the Secretary

NOTE: No Filing Fee Required

Re: Request for CDBS Update to Broadcast Station Licensee Name
NCE Radio Station KCPR(FM), San Luis Obispo, CA (Fac. ID 8324)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of California Polytechnic State University, San Luis Obispo, we respectfully
request that the FCC update CDB$ and the Media Bureau’s records to reflect a correction to the
licensee name listing for noncommercial educational radio station KCPR(FM), San Luis Obispo,
California.

The licensee requests that the FCC correct the licensee name from “KCPR-FM”
“California Polytechnic State University, San Luis Obispo”. Enclosed is an FCC Form 5072
indicating the corrected official licensee entity name. Please note that this filing reflects a name
correction only. There has been no change in the station’s licensee or its ownership structure.

Should any questions arise regarding this matter, kindly contact this office.

Very truly yours,

Barry S. Persh
Counsel for California Polytechnic State University,
San Luis Obispo

Enclosure
cc: kay.whitfield@fcc.gov


